
 

The University Staff Advisory Council represents the needs of staff to senior administration and 
works proactively to make the University of Richmond an employer of choice. 

 

 
USAC Monthly Meeting  

 
Tuesday, Dec. 13, 2022 at 1:00 p.m. 

 
Hybrid Meeting 

Physical Location: THC 305 
Meeting Zoom Link  

 
 

1. Call to Order 
 

 
2. USAC Member Spotlight 

a. Fred Hagemeister, Research Analyst, Information Services  
b. Bill Galaspie, Business Intelligence Specialist, Information Services  
c. Jeff Smith, Concessions and Relief Manager, Concessions  

 
3. Faculty Senate  

a. Presentation from Dr. Mary Finley-Brook, Associate Professor of 
Geography and the Environment 

b. Conversation regarding possible collaboration opportunities for faculty and 
staff  

 
4. Expressing Gratitude for Fellow Staff  

a. We invite you to write a “thank you” card to a fellow staff member and 
the Executive Committee will take care of dropping them in campus mail  
 

5. Closed Session  
a. Conversation with Carl Sorenson, Sr. Associate Vice President Human 

Resources 
b. Web submissions update  
c. Conversation about web submissions in open session   


